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COVID-19: UPDATE ON GOVERNMENT AND 
REGULATOR RESPONSES FOR SUPERANNUATION 
FUNDS AND FUND MANAGERS

Date: 1 September 2020

By: Jim Bulling, Kane Barnett, Daniel Knight, Paul Faure

Since our last update in late June, governments and regulators have been continuing to address COVID-19 
issues with new updates released regularly. Notably, regulators have also extended some temporary measures 
given the ongoing impact of COVID-19.

We have summarised those announcements (relevant to the Australia superannuation and funds management 
industry) in our Regulatory Release Table. Highlighted in yellow are new updates since June.

We hope you find this information valuable and welcome your feedback or questions at any time. 
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This publication/newsletter is for informational purposes and does not contain or convey legal advice. The 
information herein should not be used or relied upon in regard to any particular facts or circumstances without first 
consulting a lawyer. Any views expressed herein are those of the author(s) and not necessarily those of the law 
firm's clients.

https://marketingstorageragrs.blob.core.windows.net/webfiles/Regulatory_Release_Table_1_September_2020.pdf

